24th Sunday in Ordinary Time
Parishes of

St. Ann, Holy Angels, St. Louis and St. Joseph
September 16-17

Sat. (S1) 4:00PM +Shirley Gonyo
(SL) 5:30PM +Dicky Brown
Sun. (SA) 8:00AM +Eric Monty
(HA) 10:00AM +Rufus LaFountain

September 18-22

Mon. (HA) 8:00AM +Father Gilbert O. Boisvert

Tues. (SA) 8:00AM +Donald Rabideau
Weds. No Mass

Thurs. (SA) 8:00AM +Hortense Boutin
Fri. (HA) 8:00AM + Hazel Hemingway
September 23-24

Sat. (S]) 4:00PM +Doris Trombly

(SL) 5:30PM +Joan Lucia

+April LaValley
+Deceased Members of Chilson & Hinz Family

Sun. (SA) 8:00AM
(HA) 10:00AM

Sanctuary Candle
+Sue Jodoin

Giving Report
St. Ann: $2268.00
St. Louis $281.00
St. Joseph:  $1340.00
Holy Angels: $1549.16

News of our Parishes

 Holy Angels ROOF FUND TOTAL: As of 9/16/17 $20,902.06 of the

$50,000.00 necessary has been donated!
o Thank you to: Noella and Daniel Watts and Nicolle Jarvis.

*  Please remember the souls of +Rita Drake and +Sue Jodoin (Mary M, Ivatt’s sister) who were buried this
week.

Scheduling Issues

® St Ann, Harvest Festival: THIS SUNDAY from 11am tll 4pm. Turkey with all the trimmings - Adults
$10.00 and Children $5.00.

* Religious Ed. Classes Beginning: Sept. 19 for Northern Adirondack and Oct. 1 for Northeastern Clinton.
Registration for Northern Adirondack through school and Northeastern Clinton forms are in church.

» Holy Angels: “Raise the Roof” dinner concern on Sept. 24" (Choirs have begun practice Schedules as
promuigated by Mr. Blondo) / Crafi Sale in Hall on Oct. 14 / Harvest Dinner on Oct. 22° Please call the
Dparishes office to RSVP and you ticket will be waiting for you at the door! (This gives us a better idea of
how much food to prepare.)

Diocesan News

» Bishop LaValley will be hosting the annual Marriage Jubilee Mass at St. Mary’s Cathedral on Sunday,
September 24, 2017 at 2:30PM. Any couple celebrating an anmiversary of their marriage, their family and
Iriends are welcome to attend. A light reception will be held in the Brzana Hall directly after the Mass.
Pleasc register for this event through your parish by Friday, September 8'. For questions, please contact
Renee Gruzzuto at (315) 393-2920 or rerizzuto@redony . ory,

Pastoral Plan News

Winter Closings

St. Joseph's Parish and St. Lowuis of France Parish will be closed physically for the winter months of 2017-
2018, From October 1 to May 1 there will not be any sacraments scheduled in these churches. This decision
was made by the pastoral and finance councils, trustees, parish staff and bishop. Fr. Adrian regrets this
decision however the financial security of other parishes would definitely be aflected should we not close.
Both parishes will be reopened again on May I'.

St. Ann Restoration / Renovation

We have begun to do research and attain specific information on the scope of this project. Several
mdividuals, because of their work and talent, have been invited to advise and consider bemng a part of this
restoration. They met this past week and have formulated several ideas for the church. There are some
things which need immediate attention and others which would be tmely to address. Please stay tuned and
when we have more information we will pass it on.

NEW PARISH WEBSITE IS POSTED

With the work of many, a new parish website has been put together in an effort to assist four parish
communities keep track of what is going on and to have access to information concerning their parish. Please

find 1t online at: annandange]s. OIE If anyone is interested in assisting helping to maintain or

helping to post items on this new site let Deacon Dennis know.

HOLY ANGELS ROOF PROJECT: Work began this past Monday morning and Is contimung throughout
the week. The project should be finished by the end of next week.



